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As of September 21, 2017, IPTRA has 149 apartments on the list, 8 of whom wish to 
receive e-mails only. This compares to 134 on August 31, 2016.

Join/renewal invitations were recently e-mailed (or delivered to those without an e-mail 
address in our records) to 83 apartments.  Your continued paid membership is a 
wonderful sign of support for what IPTRA strives to accomplish.

Options for payment include the AGM, any scheduled social function or by depositing a 
cheque/cash in the Suggestion Box recently placed in the entrance of the IPT office.  

Submitted by Ed Ellis, Membership Secretary


